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STATE OF NEW HAMPSHIRE 
Inter-Department Communication 

 
       DATE: October 22, 2020 
       AT (OFFICE):    NHPUC 
 
FROM:  Paul Kasper   PGK 
  Assistant Director – Safety Division 
 
SUBJECT:  Docket No. DE 20-042 Public Service New Hampshire d/b/a 

Eversource Energy  
  Petition for a License to Construct and Maintain Electric Lines Over 

and Across the Pemigewasset River in the Towns of Hill and New 
Hampton, New Hampshire 

  Staff Recommendation Revision 
     
 
TO:  Debra Howland, Executive Director 
  Thomas Frantz, Director, Electric Division 
  Richard Chagnon, Assistant Director, Electric Division 
  Lynn Fabrizio, Senior Staff Attorney 
 
CC:  Randall Knepper, Director - Safety Division 
 
The Safety Division’s review of the above Staff Recommendation dated September 4, 
2020 identified the following that needs to be revised. 
 
Reference in the first paragraph of Section 1 Petition contents and History “This crossing 
was previously licensed by the PUC pursuant to Order 12,219 in Docket # DE 76-22 
issued March 12, 1976.”  should have read “This crossing was previously licensed by the 
PUC pursuant to Order 12,219 in Docket # DE 76-22 issued April 21, 1976.“ 
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